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USCIS Update March 27, 2008 
 

USCIS TO REVIEW IMMIGRATION CASES THAT COULD BENEFIT 
FROM CONSOLIDATED APPROPRIATIONS ACT OF 2008  

Agency will hold cases and also look at denials or referrals on or after Dec. 26, 2007 
 

WASHINGTON—U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) today announced it 
would immediately place certain cases on hold while individuals and groups are considered for 
exemptions under the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2008 (CAA). 
 
USCIS’ action is based on expanded discretionary authority provided to the Department of 
Homeland Security by the CAA.  The legislation, effective Dec. 26, 2007, amended the 
Secretary’s discretionary authority to exempt certain individuals or groups from security-related 
inadmissibility grounds. 
 
The agency’s policy memorandum detailing this issue is available for review at 
http://www.uscis.gov/files/nativedocuments/Withholding_26Mar08.pdf 
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